
 

 

 

Senior Girls 

 
September 2018                                

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to a special occasion to meet the members of staff who teach 

your daughter, as well as her new friends and their parents, on Wednesday 19th September, from 

4:30pm until 6.00pm. 

 

Your daughter will remain in school following the end of lessons and afternoon tea will be provided for 

her at 4:00pm. She will then meet you at 4:30pm in the Vitreum to escort you to Centenary Hall. 

Refreshments will be provided for parents before a brief presentation by the Headmistress at 5:15pm. 

 

Please would you kindly confirm your attendance to the Welcome Evening by completing and returning 

the reply slip below. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to the first of many occasions at Merchant Taylors’ 

Senior Girls’ School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Tao   

Headmistress 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reply slip-To be returned to Mrs Moore via your daughter’s Form Tutor 

Year 7 Welcome Evening 

 

Name…………………………………………Form……………………………… 

Delete as appropriate 

I/We   shall/shall not   be able to accept the invitation for Wednesday 19th September. 

 

Signature……………………………………………Parent(s) / Guardian(s)    Date………………… 

 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

